
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls  
for Australian food recall information 

 

Sydney City Oysters Pacific Oysters 12 pack 

sold from Coles Deli 

Use by 30/11/23 

 
 

Coles Supermarkets Australia Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. This 
product has been available for sale from 4 November to 8 November in Coles 
Supermarkets and from Coles Online in the ACT and NSW. 

Problem: The recall is due to incorrect Use by date. The product was incorrectly 
labelled with a Use By date of 30 November 2023, instead of 10 November 2023.  

Food Safety Hazard: The food may cause illness if consumed after 10 November 
2023. 

What to do: Customers should not consume the product after the Use By date of 10 
November 2023. 

Customers should return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund.  

For further information contact: 

Coles Customer Care 

1800 061 562 

http://www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls

